There is no need for a new Timber tax.

1. Oregon has enough tax dollars already, they have exceeded their tax revenue forecast for this biannual, and are considering
giving people money back. So why do the democrats keep submitting bill after bill asking hard hit Oregonians for more tax money?
Greed, hit em while they are down.

2. Oregonians have been hit hard by the forced shutdowns and the wildfires last fall, the people of Oregon need tax relief not new
taxes. Use the money you budgeted for and take care of business, hell use the surplus tax money too and quit trying to tax the
people to death.



